
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Ref: 3182 KCO 
 

10th September 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Year 11 Students,   
 

Valedictory Dinner  

  
With only days left before the Year 11 2021 Valedictory on Thursday 16 September, we have 
included some important information for your evening.  
  
We are asking that students arrive at the turning circle at 6.00pm, which allows time for any 
photographs to be taken before the coaches leave promptly at 6.15pm.  
  
Coaches will arrive at Bliss Hotel at approximately 6.45pm and will be returning to school at 
approximately 10.45pm.  
  
We ask parents to be considerate of local residents and to not park near the turning circle to 
avoid congestion both at drop off and pick up. If you could drop students off, and park away from 
the area that would be appreciated. The school car park will be open to parents from 5.30pm 
onwards.  
  
As well of all of the preparations that will be well in hand, we strongly encourage everyone who 
is attending the event to complete a lateral flow test to make sure that the event is safe and 
enjoyable for everyone.  Most students will be completing routine LFD tests at home following 
the guidance provided by College.  If you do not have a supply and would like some, please get in 
touch to discuss this with us. 
  
The staff are looking forward to seeing this fantastic year group celebrate their time at 
Burscough Priory Academy. If, however, there are any incidents which cause disruption to the 
evening, and we feel it necessary to send a child home then in this unlikely event, parents/carers 
will be wholly responsible for the financial implications. Any students arriving under the 
influence of alcohol will not be admitted to the event.  
  
We wish all students to have a memorable and enjoyable evening on Thursday.  
  
Regards  
  
Mr K Collins  
Valedictory Lead  


